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THURSDAY, MARCH 21, 2019  6-8 PM
Wagnall’s MeMorial in the Community Building. Located in 

the smaller building on the North side of  the main library. 

We welcome all to attend!

2019 BUDGET
The 2019 budget has been approved by the Board and a copy 

will be provided to each Lot Owner for review.  Please bring any 
questions you may have to the HLA Annual Meeting or feel free 

to contact a board member. See the back of  this sheet for 
member information.

Snow blower quit working? Too cold to go out? Tired of shoveling?

Now that winter is here, a snow removal company can be 
a life saver.

❖ Hoffman Snow Removal                       614-778-3874
❖ Kirkbride Lawn Care                                740-654-1144

The association does not salt or 

remove snow/ice from the walk 

path around the lake, so walk at 

your own risk.  

Just a reminder that there is no 

skating on the pond.  Our 

weather is not conducive to a 

thick, solid ice formation.

WINTER WEATHER
The Heather Lake 

Community would like 

to welcome 

Mr. and Mrs. Brandt 

to the neighborhood.



The following Board position is open:

Parks & Common Grounds Coordinator –

contacts and meets with contractors for park repairs and 

maintenance, helps to place and take 

HOA  business calls, provides necessary vote at meetings

Please contact a board member if you are interested.
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Board Members

President - Eric Jones 740-739-8441

Vice President - Virginia Ware 918-289-1248

Treasurer  - Mike Smith 614-833-2580

Secretary  - Carin Gates 614-378-9802

Parks & Common Grounds Coordinator Vacant             

Deed Restrictions  - Andy Stately                                        740-973-0183

Board Support

Park/Common Grounds Support - Tom Nutini                 

Architectural Review Board - Pat Mignogno, Ralph Buckland, Susan Nutini

Board meetings are open to the homeowners.  The next meetings are: 

Wednesday, May 15, 2019 at 6pm (1954 Wilshire Ln.)

Wednesday, July 17, 2019 at 6pm (1952 Wilshire Ln.)

Please kindly notify a board member if you plan to attend.

• Due to record rain in 2018, some of the drainage work 

around the lake had to be postponed to 2019.

• After the drainage project’s completion, the Board plans to 

begin repairing asphalt around the walking path.

• The Board discussed approaches to discouraging Canada 

geese from using the lake.  ODNR Division of Wildlife has 

published a set of recommendations we will use as a 

reference. Community members can help by not feeding 

the geese. This only encourages them. Physical barriers,

images, sounds, and lasers are other options that will be 

considered.


